
 

 

To: Board of Education 
 
From: Shannon Kimball, board president 

David Cunningham, executive director, human resources/chief legal counsel, ext. 4976 

 
Re: Selection of Superintendent Evaluation Tool 

 
Date: September 21, 2017 

 
 
Background: 
President Kimball attended the KASB Superintendent Evaluation Training on August 
22, 2017.  KASB provided various evaluation tools boards can effectively use to 
provide the superintendent feedback and direction.  The district currently uses the 
Kansas Educator Evaluation Protocol.  President Kimball provided three other tools for 
consideration; Administrative Evaluation, Performance-Based Superintendent 
Evaluation, and McRel Superintendent Evaluation System. 

After taking time to review and consider each evaluation system, including the current 
method, the board will discuss and determine which system should be adopted.  
 
 
Recommendation: 
None   

 
 
Motion: 
“I move the Board of Education utilize the ___________________________ 
Superintendent Evaluation Tool beginning with the 2017-18 school year. 

 

 

 

 

 


